
February 23, 2015 

 

 

 

Representative Guttenberg 

State Capitol 

Juneau, AK  99801 

 

Dear Mr. Guttenberg, 

As one of the many new peony farmers in the state of Alaska, I heartily 

encourage you to support the HCR 6 legislation proposing the month of 

July 2015 as Alaska Peony Month.  This is just one of the many ways that 

we, as Alaskans, can increase awareness in our exciting new state 

industry.  Having people recognize the Alaska peony is a very important 

component in the overall success we will experience at many levels.  

Having a month of education and recognition will also serve to 

commemorate the many people in the state who have worked so hard on 

this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Maggie Waite 

Maggie’s Farm – North Pole, Alaska 


